[bookmark: _Hlk516347316]Dear Westminster,

Your Vision Quest 2023 team would like to provide you with a brief update about our most current activities. As you may recollect, our third and final congregational meeting took place on April 8, 2018. It was during this meeting that we asked you, the members of Westminster, to provide us with some of your BIG DREAMS for the future.

Since that time, the Vision Quest team has sought to categorize, compile, and condense all of your dreams into possible initiatives that will lead Westminster over the next five years and beyond. The bulk of this work took place at a 6-hour Writing Retreat on May 19, 2018. Led by Pastor Bill Wilson, the Vision Quest team, in collaboration with Westminster’s staff, started work on a formalized document which will be presented to the congregation this fall.  This proposal will encapsulate a handful of “God Sized” initiatives for Westminster to undertake over the next coming years. It is our hope that ultimately these initiatives will not only help us increase our congregation’s impact in the community, but also serve as benchmarks to guide our continued mission of making Christ known. 

We will be finalizing this document over the next several weeks and will be conducting several focus groups over the next few months. One of these focus groups will be an all congregational session on Sunday, July 29 at 11am in Spellman Hall, so please mark the date! By the end of the summer, we aim to have Session’s endorsement in preparation for the presentation in the fall.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Although we still have quite a considerable amount of work to do this summer, the Vision Quest team would like to thank you, the congregation of Westminster, for your stories, ideas, and dreams over the past few months. It is from you that our ideas are drawn, and it is only through you that they will succeed. From the very first Congregational Meeting it was evident that vitality and tenacity are qualities etched into the very essence of Westminster’s lineage.  Thus, as we turn our eyes to the summer and ultimately the fall, we ask that you take a moment in the next few months to examine your own gifts and talents, for it is only through your continued assistance Westminster that our collective dreams for the future might become a reality. We look forward to seeing you at the July 29 focus group. 
 
Sincerely,
Your Vision Quest 2023 Team

